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VISIT TO MELBOURNE BY NUCLEAR POWERED CRUISER

The Prime Minister announced tonight that approval has

been given for the visit to Australia of the United States

Navy's nuclear powered cruiser, U.S.S. Truxton.

It will visit Melbourne from 7 to 13 September 1976.

Appropriate arrangements for the visit are being made

in consultation with the Victorian authorities.

000ooo000


